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Comments: Normally, I'm in support of developing our public lands. However, in this case I do not support and

am adamantly against development of the Spearfish Canyon area. Industrial sites in that compact and narrow

Canyon would completely disrupt the natural beauty and serenity of the site. Spearfish Canyon is a national

treasure and should be treated as such. Please do not develop the Canyon area in any way, beyond that which

enhances the natural beauty. Thank you.


